
Staff Attend Kalamazoo College Resident Directors' Conference  
 

 

Mr. Allan Korongo and Ms. Lillian Owiti attended a Resident Directors’ Conference at 
Kalamazoo College, Michigan USA from 23rd – 29th June 2013.  The Conference is held every 
two years and brings together Kalamazoo College Study Abroad coordinators.  The 2013 
Conference was attended by coordinators from Kenya, Senegal, Costa Rica, Spain, Ecuador, 
Trinidad and Tobago, Thailand, France and Germany.  Through plenary presentations, group 
work and sharing of country experiences, the participants deliberated on; Study Abroad and 
Career Development; Dealing with Student Health Issues; Emergency and Crisis Management; 
Legal Issues and Study Abroad; Kalamazoo College Student Code of Conduct; Group Dynamics 
in an Experiential Education and the Students’ Research project.  The participants were 
welcomed and addressed by Kalamazoo College President Eileen Wilson-Oyelaran. 

  



 

Conference Plenary Session 

  

 

Lillian poses with Moses a UoN recepient of Kalamazoo College Fellowship 

 


